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Additional pothole repairs close Duluth's Fourth Street between 12th-13th Avenues East

[Duluth, MN] - The City of Duluth and St. Louis County Public Works crews are temporarily closing another block of
Fourth Street in Duluth, between 12th and 13th Avenues East, to repair significant potholes along that stretch. The
closure will occur on Monday and Tuesday, March 14 and 15th.

Access to homes and local businesses are available on the avenues. Motorists should plan on using alternative routes
for their commute during this closure. Transit riders can check for updated bus schedules at www.duluthtransit.com
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